
 

08 SEPTEMEBER 2014 

NOTICE – Kazakhstan Urgent  

SUBJECT – Post Adoption Reports   

Notice  – Kazakhstan (8 September 2014) 
 
Members of the AAI’s Senior Management Team met with Mr. Yerlan Utegenov, Attaché on 
Consular Affairs of the Embassy of Kazakhstan in London, on 4 September 2014. 
 
Mr. Utegenov asked the Authority to request adoptive parents who have adopted children 
from Kazakhstan to contact him urgently with regard to the production of post-adoption 
reports. According to Mr. Utegenov, post-adoption reports should be sent to the 
Kazakhstani Embassy until the adopted child is 18 years of age.  
 
Mr. Utegenov also stated that, of the 149 children whose names are in the AAI’s Register of 
Intercountry Adoptions, only 76 have had their Kazakhstani passports renewed. He asked 
that those adoptive parents, whose children have not had their passports renewed, to 
contact him. 
 
Contact details are as follows – 
 
Mr. Yerlan Utegenov  
Attaché on Consular Affairs 
The Embassy of Kazakhstan in London  
125 Pall Mall, London SW1Y 5EA, UK 
Tel: +44(0)207-925-75-41 

 

 


